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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT - BUSINESS UPDATE

This is a voluntary announcement made by Li Bao Ge Group Limited (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) to inform its shareholders of the latest business 
development of the Group.

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company is pleased to announce 
that the Group will operate a new restaurant, namely Star of Canton Tea House to provide specialty 
Cantonese food such as dim sum, Hong Kong style roasted meats and stew soup. The restaurant 
will be young-style and mass-oriented, and situated in a shopping mall located in Luohu District, 
Shenzhen, the People’s Republic of China, which is expected to be opened around the end of 
October 2019.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should exercise caution when dealing in 
the securities of the Company.
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